
                              Please take this Newsletter home with you 
 

LAST WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION  Thank you for your donations of £189.15 (SVP). 
 
PARISH OFFICE  Will be closed Monday to Friday next week due to holidays. Thank you. 
 
PLEASE PRAY FOR  Nataliia and Bodhan Dmytruk, who have been back at home in Kiev 
since their stay with Ann Roberts. Due to the continued bombing, they are currently in an 
extremely vulnerable situation and ask for your prayers for them and their family. Thank you.   
 
EXPOSITION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT  This will take place at 10:00am on 
Saturdays during Lent (except Saturday 24th February), followed by Holy Mass at 10.30am.  
 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS  Will take place each Friday during Lent, straight after the 
9.30am Mass, and starting on Friday 16th February. Please let the office know if you would like 
to ‘lead’ The Stations:  463248 or parbold@hotmail.com. Thank you. 
 
SOUP LUNCHES DURING LENT  Please join us for a soup lunch between 12.00 noon 
and 1.30pm on Friday 16th February, and every Friday during Lent, at the Priory. Donations 
will be taken for Lenten charities. All welcome. 
 
200 CLUB  FEBRUARY DRAW  Congratulations to Joan Trevelyan, winner of £50.00. 
 
AN EVENING OF RECOLLECTION FOR MEN  This will take place on Tuesday 
evening 27th February at Our Lady and All Saints, starting with Mass at 7:00pm. The evening will 
include a talk by Fr Daley, followed by Night Prayer (Compline) and refreshments served in the 
Priory. All men of any age are welcome. See poster in porch. 
 
DEANERY SYNOD UPDATE  Our parish is part of the West Lancashire Deanery and 
parish priests and parish representatives from each parish in the Deanery are now established 
and meeting quarterly with the aim of supporting Parish Priests and enhancing the Catholic life 
of parishioners by working more closely together.  In November, some members of the Deanery 
Synod also attended the Archdiocesan Synod in Liverpool and feedback from that is expected 
shortly. Within the Deanery itself, smaller clusters of parishes have been formed by the 
Archdiocese into families of parishes and our family of parishes encompasses St John the 
Evangelist Burscough, Our Lady and All Saints Parbold and St Joseph Wrightington. Local 
discussions are focusing on practical ways that local parishes can work.  Events and activities in 
each parish are to be collated so that initiatives that require a certain level of support have a 
greater chance of going ahead.  For example, a recent Walsingham pilgrimage from St Anne’s in 
Ormskirk was cancelled due to insufficient numbers to make it economic but at a Deanery level 
it may have had sufficient interest to go ahead.  There is an embryonic idea for a Novena visiting 
all the churches of the Deanery over 9 days in the summer.  What do you think of that, and do 
you have any suggestions of your own?  Contact Our Lady and All Saints parish rep: Adrian 
Owens at adrian@adrianowens.com or 464813.  
 
CONFIRMATIONS  Any young person who is in Year 8 or above, who wishes to be 
confirmed this year can register for confirmation preparation at www.liverpoolcalled.co.uk 
before 15th March. Preparation will take place both in school and in the parish.   
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                         SIXTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR         
                                         11th February, 2024 
 
                                        Celebration of  Holy Mass       

        
11th   Sunday       SIXTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR       10:30 am John Finch                   
12th  Monday      Feria                                                           7:00 pm Tony Walsh 
13th   Tuesday      Feria                                                           7:00 pm Decamp Family Ints (S&B) 
14th   Wednesday ASH WEDNESDAY                                  7:00 pm Special Intention (JC) 
15th   Thursday    Feria                                                          11:30 am Steve Kane (T) 
16th   Friday        Feria                                                            9:30 am Sick of  the Parish 
17th   Saturday     Exposition and Benediction                       10:00 am     
                          Feria                                                           10:30 am Sick of  the Parish                                        
18th  Sunday       FIRST SUNDAY OF LENT                  10:30 am Pro populo      
 
NOTE  There will be Mass at 10:30am on a Saturday morning during Lent (except 24th Feb)  
 

DISTRIBUTION OF ASHES  Will take place during Mass on Ash Wednesday. 
 

CONFESSIONS  Are held before Monday and Tuesday evening Mass, from 6:30pm.  
 

ROSARY  Prayed at 7:30pm after Mass on a Monday, and 6:35pm before Mass on a Tuesday.  
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR  Sheila Jennings, Sandra Marston, Richard D’Alton, Susan Jones, Denise 
Fletcher, Walter Bennett, Nataliia and Bodhan Dmytruk and Family. 
 

LATELY DEAD  Steve Kane (Funeral 12 noon, Monday 19th February). 
 

ANNIVERSARIES  Mary Cummings, Patricia Reece, Mary Eden, Peter Madden 
 

LAST WEEK’S OFFERTORY  Loose £161.77, Envelopes £90.62, SOs £530.00. Thank you. 
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